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Main Street to Vandenberg Boulevard

Highlights Recent WorkConstruction Overview

•	 N. James Street Bridge 
construction

•	 Vandenberg Boulevard Bridge 
construction

•	 Highway 67 southbound lane 
construction

•	 Traffic signals at both frontage 
road intersections and N. James 
Street

Look Ahead*

•	 N. James Street Bridge work
•	 Vandenberg Boulevard Bridge 

work
•	 Curb and gutter work at various 

locations
•	 Barrier wall, median, and 

drainage work
•	 Paving in various locations
•	 Removal and disposal of prior 

asphalt and concrete in various 
locations 

•	 Highway 67 main lane 
construction

•	 Highway 67 south Exit 11 and 
Highway 67 north Exit 10B ramp 
work

•	 Frontage road work in various 
locations

• Phone: 501-255-1519   
• Email: info@ConnectingArkansasProgram.com 

• Project Website: ConnectingArkansasProgram.com

45%Construction Progress

Construction continues on the 
new  N. James Street Bridge. 
Crews recently poured the 
bridge deck and sidewalks. 
The new bridge is scheduled to 
open in late October 2024. (See 
picture below    )

The permanent Highway 67 
southbound on-ramp at 
Gregory Street was newly 
opened to traffic. 

The new Highway 67 
southbound lanes continue 
to be constructed. Crews are 
currently paving the main lanes. 
(See picture below     )

Started April 2023

Widening 2.5 miles of  
Hwy. 67 to 6 lanes (Main St. 
- Vandenberg Blvd.)

Overpasses and bridges 
 - James St. replacement 
 - Gregory St. new structure 
 - Vandenberg Blvd.  
    replacement

Ramp alignment  
improvements 

Frontage roads converted  
to one-way (Main St. -  
Vandenberg Blvd.)

Estimated completion  
late 2027

Highway 67 new southbound lanes construction 
N. James Street Bridge construction

*Preliminary schedule subject to change
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